
NEWARK RISE 
ROTARIANS IN SERVICE EVERYWHERE 

 

March 7, 2019 Club #4798  District 7120  Bulletin Editor: Trudy Hicks P.O. Box 374, Newark, NY 14513 

Marge Perez was 
appointed the Wayne 
County Historian in 
1972.  She has written 2 
books - “Final Stop, 
Freedom - the 
underground Railroad 
experience” and 
“Freedom - a shared 
sacrifice”.  One of her 
main goals as County 
Historian was to expand 
the knowledge about 
Wayne County history 

and to share the information with students, 
researchers and the public at large.  The 
African American soldiers from Wayne County 
who served in the Civil War became the focus 
of her research during the final years as 
County Historian. 

Last Week: Marge Perez President  -  Linda Werts 
President-Elect  -  Holly Kreuser 
President Nominee  -  Donna Johnson 
Secretary  -  Marc Kreuser 
Treasurer  -  Bruce Chambers 
Sgt At Arms  -  John Zornow 
Foundation Chair  -  Fred Hicks 
Immediate P President  -  Kevin Mooney 
Asst District Governor  -  Kevin Mooney 
District Governor  -  Mike Slovak 

Upcoming Programs and Events 

Mar 7  -   It’s an open meeting 
Mar 9  -  Grant Management Seminar in Clifton Springs 
Mar 16  -  Pancake Breakfast at Newark High School 

Mar 21  -  Amy Haskins and Wayne County Aging & Youth 

Mar 28  -  Newark Rotary International Night 

Apr 6  -  District Training Assembly @ Wayne H.S. 

May 3-4  -  District 7120 Conference 

Upcoming Club Meeting Responsibilities 

Date Greeter Cashier Invocation 

Mar 7 Frank All Jean Bendix Karen Vanderbrook 

Mar 14 Bob Bendix Anthony Bianchini Jean Williams 

Mar 21 Stu Blodgett Jorge Bueso TBA 

Mar 28 John Capozzi Adam Casper Michele McManus 

Apr 4 Bruce Chambers Gail Chambers TBA 

Apr 11 Dave Christler Sue Colacino TBA 

Apr 18 Eli Coleman Matt Cook TBA 

Fine People 

Members of the Community Service 
Committee - you are the heartbeat of Newark 
Rotary. 

News from Mexico 

Donna Johnson presided over our Rotary 
meeting while President Linda was in 
Mexico. Linda wrote that the Rotarians in 
Valladolid visited two primary schools where 
the two water fountains will be installed in 
April.  



Thank You to our Sponsors 

Wellness 

Carol Nary is now in Florida.  She 
appreciated the cards we sent 
when she was undergoing her 
medical procedures.  Marge Gile 
is in the Wayne Co Nursing home 
for rehab. 

Proposed New Members 

Fred Barker is being sponsored 
by Frank Russell.  He is the 
Commander at the American 
Legion in Newark, NY. 
Mark Thoms is being spon-
sored by Stu Blodgett.  Mark is 
the Chief of Police in Newark. 

International Night 

President Linda has been plan-
ning awhile for this event.  In lieu 
of our lunch meeting, with food 
from different countries, we will 
have an evening dinner to be 
held at the Library on Thursday, 
March 28th. 

Save the Date 

On March 21st  we will hold a 
meeting to brainstorm ideas for 
fundraisers to replace Hill 
Cumorah. 


